
3000 Prescott Road, Modesto CA  95350  
209.529.7200   

Check out the Prescott Church website for current events at www.prescottefc.com 

Church Wide Announcements 
August 27, 2023 
Welcome 
 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. 
Please fill out the response card in your 
bulletin and place it in the wooden box on 
the control room counter.  When writing a 
prayer request, don’t forget to x Share or x 
Confidential. Requests marked Share will 
be added to our church prayer chain.  
 

After School Program (ASP)  
 

ASP is in need of snacks. If you would like 
to donate individually wrapped snacks such 
as cookies, chips, etc., please label them 
ASP & place them in the kitchen. 
Contact: Brandi Van Gorkum 
 

Ladies’ Tuesday Night Bible Study 
Tuesday, August 29 | 7p 
 

The Ladies’ Tuesday Night Study will meet 
Tuesday, August 29, 7p at Karen Habigers’ 
home. We will be on break for the month 
of September and resume in October.             
Details to be announced. 
Contact: Karen Habiger 
 

Women Encouraging Women 
Thursday, August 31 | 10:30a 
 

Join us Thursday, August 31, 10:30a at   
Jerrianna Boer-Kimmons’ home. All        
women are welcome to attend. 
 

Second Harvest 
Tuesday, September 5 | 8:30a 
 

Volunteers to distribute food are 
needed for the first Tuesday of each 
month. There is a sign up list in the entry. 
Volunteer time is from 8:30a- 10a. The 
actual food distribution is 9a- 10a. For 
more information, contact Pastor Jim 
O’Brien. 

Church Yard Sale  
Saturday, September 9 | 8a 
 

The yard sale is on Saturday, September 9 
beginning at 8a. We need volunteers to 
organize items on Friday, September 8 at 
4p, and Saturday September 9 beginning 
at 7a to set up, on Saturday at 8a to help 
with the sale and at 11:30a to assist with 
clean-up. There is a sign-up sheet in the 
entry. Thank you for your help. You can 
drop off items at the church any time prior 
to noon on Friday, September 8. Contact 
the church to be sure someone is here.  
 

Out of the Darkness Walk 
Saturday, September 30 | 10a 
 

Registration starts at 9a, walk begins 10a 
at Graceada Park, Modesto. The Out of the 
Darkness Community Walk is a journey of 
remembrance, hope, and support. It unites 
our communities and provides an oppor-
tunity to acknowledge the ways in which 
suicide and mental health conditions have 
affected our lives and the lives of those we 
love and care about.  
 

Missions 
 

There is a new missionary news letter from 
the Klingforths and personal notes from 
those working in Kenya on the missions 
bulletin board located near the kitchen.  
 

Women's Retreat 
October 13-15 
 

Women's Retreat is October 13-15 at     
Calvin Crest Conference Center. The 
theme is The Fruits of the Spirit. Cost  - 
$245 for 2 nights, 6 meals and all the 
amenities. Registration now. $75 down 
payment is due with registration. Final 
payment due September 10.  
Contact:  Jerrianna Boer-Kimmons  

Welcome to Prescott EV Free Church 
Celebration Services:  9:30a  
Children’s Ministries (infant through fifth grade)  
Student Ministry (grades seventh through twelfth)  

Giving at Prescott 
 

Thank you for worshipping with us today. Giving is another personal act of worship  
& thankfulness to God. It is something the church family does, not out of obligation - 
but out of love, to support the ministries here. You can place checks or cash in the 
wooden box on the control room counter. Envelopes are available in the backs of  
the chairs.  

Potluck BBQ 
Today | 11a 
 

Women’s Ministry is hosting a Potluck BBQ at the Gray’s home, 2525 Paradise Road, 
Modesto, today following the morning worship service. BBQ chicken and drinks will 
be provided. Bring a side, salad or dessert. There is a pool if you’d like to swim. 
Please bring your own lawn chairs. If you have any other questions, please contact 
Debbie Matas or Shawn Gray. 

Baptism 
Sunday, September 24 
 

There will be a baptismal service on Sunday, September 24 at the beginning of our 
worship service. If you would like to be baptized, please write that on your response 
card in the bulletin and place it in the wooden box on the control room counter or 
contact Pastor Vince Deagler. There will be a baptism class on Sunday, September 
17, 11a in Pastor Vince Deagler’s office. 

Women's Friday Bible Study 
Friday, September 8 | 9:30a 
 

All women are invited to join us beginning Friday, September 8 at 9:30a in the ABF 
room. We will study the book Truthfilled by Ruth Chou Simons, using Paul's letter to 
the Colossians. Sign up in the entry. 


